
Riverdale Invitational 
Thursday, April 13, 2017 

Riverdale High School 
Port Byron, IL 

 
 
 March 3, 2017 
 
To: Athletic Directors, Head Boys and Head Girls Track Coaches 
 
From: Guy Dierikx, Athletic Director 
 Ami Henricksen, Head Girls Coach 
 Lance Sherman, Head Boys Coach 
 
Greetings and welcome to the Riverdale Invitational.  Enclosed you will find the meet information as well as the 
entry procedures.  This year we will again be using a Fully Automatic Timing service to administer the meet.  The 
entry procedure for this service is listed below: 
 
 

Entry Procedure:  On line registration only through DirectAthletics at www.directathletics.com. 

 

 
Entries must be submitted no later than Monday, April 10th (6:00pm).  Individual events are limited to two 
participants per school.  Relays are limited to one per school. 
 
Each team will be responsible for providing one meet volunteer, to be assigned as needed to assist with the meet. 
 
There are restrooms at the track as well as a concession stand.  We ask that your teams set up camp outside of the 
track area.  No one is to set up on the football field. 
 
Admission Fees: $ 3.00 – Adults $ 2.00 – Students 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call any of us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Guy Dierikx Ami Henricksen Lance Sherman 
Athletic Director Head Girls Track Coach Head Boys Track Coach 
309-523-3181 309-523-3181 309-523-3181 
 


